
Jim Whitley
2312 Pretty Bayou Island Drive
Panama City, Florida 32,105

March9,1992

To whom it may concem:

I am writing this letter regarding my review of plans of the Daddy Rabbit
drawn by Ed Hartley, datd 0lll8l92 revision 1.4. I find only one exception to
the accuracy of these plans. This is the use of plug in wings. However, the
wing configuration is accurate. Mr. Mickey Walker of Smyma Georgia has said
plug in wings are OK provided the airplane design is of the proper era.

I have reviewed these plans in detail. With this one exceptioq, I want to verify
these plans represent a detailed accurate representation of one of my Daddy
Rabbit versions constructed by me prior to 1969.

Mickey Walker


